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6th January 2022

UPDATE: PARTIAL CLOSURE NOTICE

I write to you with an update regarding the partial closure.  I am delighted to announce that
the repair work has been completed and we can safely cater for all pupils from Friday 7th
January. Therefore, ALL year groups are able to return and are expected to attend
school as normal on Friday 7th January. Pupils will be expected to be on site at 8.25am
to attend form time and then go to period 1 as normal. Please check your timetables
and ensure you have all equipment including your PE kit if you have PE on Friday.

Any pupil that is self isolating will be able to access live online learning to all lessons from
Friday 7th January.  We expect all those self isolating to take part in their lessons unless
they are absolutely too ill to do so.

School transport will run as normal for all pupils.

Year 11 Parents Evening

Just a reminder, Year 11 Parents Evening will take place as normal in school on Tuesday
11th January. We ask that parents and pupils wear a mask and all rooms will be well
ventilated.  If you are self isolating or you are experiencing symptoms of COVID 19 we ask
that you inform your child's house team who will arrange telephone consultations with the
relevant teachers.  All house team email addresses are published on our social media and
website.

Once again, thank you for your patience regarding the partial closure and we look forward
to welcoming you all back on Friday 7th January.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Dwyer
Headteacher
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